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February 24, 2023 
 
To: Jessica Cattelino, Chair, Academic Senate 
 
From:  Kathleen Bawn, Chair, Undergraduate Council 
 
Re:  Systemwide Senate Review of Proposed Presidential Policy – Anti-Discrimination 
 
At its meeting on February 24, 2023, the Undergraduate Council discussed the proposed policy from the 
UC Office of the President on discrimination, harassment, and retaliation that applies to all staff, faculty 
and academic appointees, and students.  
 
Members were in agreement with the proposed policy and offered no further comments. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to opine. If you have any questions, please contact me via the 
Undergraduate Council analyst, Julia Nelsen, at jnelsen@senate.ucla.edu.   
 
CC: April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 

Anne Warlaumont, Vice Chair, Undergraduate Council 
Andrea Kasko, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, Academic Senate 
Julia Nelsen, Committee Analyst 
Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 

 
 

mailto:jnelsen@senate.ucla.edu

